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Comment - Medicaid expansion is key to making sure that the people in Virginia who need healthcare 
the most can access it. With the Affordable Care Act, expanding Medicare costs the state nothing as the 
government subsidizes the cost. If we reject this, money that should be going to the people of Virginia 
will go elsewhere. As duly elected officials, you are supposed to be looking after the best interests of the 
people of Virginia, so please do your job and protect the people of Virginia by expanding Medicaid.
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